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Halloween in July for New Dorp Beach Residents Affected by

Hurricane Sandy

ANDREW J LANZA  July 11, 2013

The New Dorp Beach Civic AssociationYouth Activities Committee will be hosting

Halloween in July for those many children in New Dorp Beach who were not able to trick or

treat this year because of Hurricane Sandy. Please help give them back that opportunity.

Face painting and 'Halloween' bags will be provided. The children will trick or treat together

in the neighborhood at participating homes. Below is a link of a pumpkin image. If you will be

participating, you must print out the pumpkin and place it on your door the day of the event. We

need the community to participate in order to make this successful for the kids. If you are going to

be involved, please let Kelly know by July 18, 2013.

Saturday July 20, 2013
89 Cedar Grove Ave
3-6 pm

*New Dorp Beach Resident children and grandchildren are invited.

*Parents must be with their child at all time.

Please email Kelly Griswold if you will be attending, act as a participating house, or if you

have questions: Lulu571@aol.com

Link to pumpkin image:

http://www.supercoloring.com/image_print.php?img_src=http://www.supercoloring.com/wp-



content/original/2009_01/pumpkin-2-coloring-page.gif


